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I am writing to voice my opposition to the planned A303 Stonehenge scheme. I am very
concerned about the amount of carbon this scheme will generate in its construction and
ongoing due to extra traffic using the road once built. We are permanently being told that
the government is keen to reduce carbon however building new roads flies in the face of
this ambition. Maintain the roads we have and don’t squandered the climate on new
damaging roads.

I am also concerned about the cost of this scheme. With Covid costs and the need to
support NATO, Ukraine and strengthen our own defence, tax payers money should not be
wasted on building very expensive roads that will overrun on costs. Moreover tax payers
money would be better spent making the UK be self sufficient in green power production.
All alternatives should be re-examined.

Virginia Kirkham
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